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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

9th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

School Council Christmas Movie Night – Friday 8th December 2023 at 6.00 for 6.30 pm start 

‘Arthur Christmas’ - £4.00 per child (includes 2 snacks and a drink) 

 

The School Council has organised a Christmas movie night on Friday 8th December 2023, when 

we will be showing the Christmas movie ‘Arthur Christmas’! 

 

Tickets cost £4.00 per child; this includes a drink and a choice of two of the following snacks: 

a bag of sweets, a small chocolate bar, popcorn or crisps. 

 

You may buy your tickets via ParentPay in the usual way until Friday 1st December 2023 at 

3.30 pm.  Places are limited so buy your tickets early to ensure a seat! 

 

Doors open at 6.00 pm; the movie will start at 6.30 pm and children should be collected at 

8.15 pm.  Children should be dropped off and collected from the Small Hall which can be entered 

from the School’s car park. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Amelia, Duru, Noah, Harry and Elliot 

 

The School Council Team 
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https://www.parentpay.com/

